
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230409.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 

1) How many patients at your trust have been supplied medicines 
approved through the Early Access to Medicines Scheme (EAMS) each 
year between April 2014 and April 2023? 

      Not applicable as we are a prehospital service 
 
2) How many requests has your trust made to pharmaceutical companies 

for access to medicines offered through a company-led ‘compassionate 
use’ or ‘free of charge’ scheme each year between April 2014 and April 
2023? 
We have made no such requests 
 

a. How many patients have received treatment with unlicensed 
medicines obtained this way each year between April 2014 and 
April 2023? 
Zero 

 
3) How many requests have clinicians at your trust submitted to 

pharmaceutical companies for access to an unlicensed medicine to treat 
patients each year between April 2014 and April 2023, outside of a 
company-led scheme? 
We have made no such requests 

 
a. How many patients have received treatment with unlicensed 

medicines obtained this way each year between April 2014 and 
April 2023? 
Not applicable 

 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 



 

 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 


